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         April 26, 2004

TO:  Chief, HRMS

SUBJ:  Federal Employees’ Group Life Insurance (FEGLI) Program: Revisions of FE-6, Claim for

               Death Benefits, and FE-6 DEP, Statement of Claim-Option C Family Life Insurance
This Flyer announces the issuance of the Office of Personnel Management’s (OPM) Benefits Administration Letter (BAL) 04-201.   

The Office of Federal Employees’ Group Life Insurance recently revised the claim forms for FEGLI life insurance benefits. The two forms, FE-6 "Claim for Death Benefits", and FE-6 DEP "Statement of Claim-Option C" were revised to update IRS tax language for backup withholding, and to make a MetLife money market account available to a greater number of beneficiaries. The revised forms are dated April 2004. Previous editions are not usable. 

You can download the revised FE-6 and FE-6 DEP by going to http://www.opm.gov/insure/life/pubslist/index.asp.   

BAL 04-201 is available for viewing and downloading at http://www.opm.gov/asd/htm/2004/04-201.asp. 
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